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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I hope this message finds you well. As a concerned citizen, I am writing to urge your 

support for the Oregon Corporation Division's budget request. The Division plays a 

crucial role in facilitating business registration and services for our state, and it is 

imperative that we provide the necessary resources to enhance its online platform. 

 

Currently, the Division's website is not user-friendly, leaving many individuals 

struggling to navigate through essential information and resources. A confusing 

interface and rudimentary HTML form submission process hinder the efficiency of the 

Corporation Division's services. In order to better serve the people of Oregon and 

maintain a thriving business environment, it is essential that we invest in modernizing 

and simplifying the website. 

 

By approving the budget request, we can create a more accessible and efficient 

platform, enabling the Oregon Corporation Division to meet the growing needs of our 

state's businesses and entrepreneurs. This investment will not only boost the local 

economy but also reflect our commitment to fostering innovation and promoting a 

vibrant business landscape. 

 

Please support the Oregon Corporation Division's budget request and help us make 

a positive difference in our state's business community. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. Your commitment to improving the lives 

of the people of Oregon is greatly appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dan Siger  


